
Appendix 2 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

60th STREET STORM POND– INTENT TO LICENSE FOR LESS THAN FAIR 

MARKET VALUE WITHOUT PUBLIC OFFERING 
 

City Council will be considering a report from the Administration at the Standing Policy 

Committee on Finance to be held on Wednesday, April 5, 2023 at 2:00p.m., Council 

Chambers, City Hall recommending that City Council authorize the licence with the 

Saskatoon Water Ski Club for a period of five years with an option for renewal.  The 

Saskatoon Water Ski Club would assume recreational activities on the storm pond. 

The Cities Act and City Council Bylaw 8171 require that City Council give public notice 

before Council considers licensing land for less than fair market value and without a 

public offering.   

 

For more information, contact the City Clerk’s Office: 306-975-3240 

 

 

 

 

 


